
THE CITY OF
Garden Grove
JANUARY -
FEBRUARY
2019

Saturday, February 9, 2019
Bell Intermediate School 
Multipurpose Room 
12345 Springdale Street 

11:00 a.m.

Thursday, February 21, 2019
Community Meeting Center 

B Room 
11300 Stanford Avenue  

6:00 p.m. 

The City of Garden Grove is developing a 15-year Parks, 
Recreation, and Facilities plan that will help guide the planning, 
maintenance, and development and/or rehabilitation of Garden 

Grove parks and recreation facilities.
 

GGarden Grove residents and park users are invited to evaluate 
the evolving needs of the community by filling out a short online 

survey at ggcity.org/parksurvey

All 21 shipping containers forming the future 
SteelCraft Garden Grove, a hip, urban, outdoor 
eatery in the heart of downtown, have been set 
into place. The City of Garden Grove is excited 
to celebrate the grand opening early this year 
with tenants that include Penalty Box, 
Renegade Taco, Dark Horse Coffee, and 
BeacBeachwood Brewing, along with the newest 
addition to the tenant lineup, Barrio.   

Follow the progress of SteelCraft 
Garden Grove by liking the Garden Grove 

City Hall Facebook Page at 
facebook.com/GardenGroveCityHall 

or search for #steelcraftgg. 

Upcoming Community Meetings: 



(714) 741-5000
ggcity.org

GGPD NOW HIRING 
ggpd.org/join 

Join the 
Celebrate your academic 
accomplishment with the 
City of Garden Grove. 

If you’re graduating from any 
college, university, or 
highehigher-learning institution in 
2019, contact the Office of 
Community Relations at 
communityrelations@ggcity.org 
or call (714) 741-5280.

Visit ggcity.org/grads
#gardengrovegrads

This year, watch for the City's revamped shop local program, Buy in 
Garden Grove.  New additions include a dynamic webpage with geo-locations 
to local businesses and discounts; staycation packages for Garden Grove 
residents; year-round, seasonal buy-local campaigns; and more! 

For more information, call the Office of Community Relations at 
(714) 741-5280 or visit ggcity.org/bigg. 

The City of Garden Grove is partnering with Republic Services to 
educate residents about the importance of recycling and how easy it 
can be done. Learn how you can become a better recycler and help 
minimize the environmental impact of waste now and for future 
generations by following three simple steps: 

1) Know what can be recycled -
     Cardboard, paper, metal cans, plastic bottles and jugs

2) 2) Empty, clean, and dry:
   Keep all recyclables free of food and liquid

3) Keep it loose: 
   Never put recyclables in containers or bags

To learn more about recycling, including what not to add 
to your recycling container, visit recyclingsimplified.com. 

Class of 2019: We Want to Recognize You! BEST IN BLUE


